
 

December 23rd, 2022 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

I’d like to take the opportunity to wish all of our students and families a very Merry Christmas 

and a Happy New Year.  I hope this time provides the opportunity for relaxation and spending 

time with your loved ones over the Christmas break.   

Please see the information below as we look forward to our school reopening on January, 9th, 

2023. 

Advent Prayer 

 

I would like to take the opportunity to share our Advent prayer.  Please feel free to share this 

prayer with your family over the holidays as we continue our journey of Advent to the birth of 

Christ on Christmas. 

 

God’s hope to direct me, 

God’s love to surround me, 

God’s joy to warm me, 

God’s peace to comfort me,  

Bless our Advent journey to Christmas with light and patience. 

Amen 

 
Kindergarten-Primary Christmas Concert 

 
Our students did a tremendous job presenting their Christmas songs 
during the Christmas concert!  Thank you to our teachers and student 
volunteers for their dedication and efforts in organizing the event.   
 
A thank you to our parent community for supporting this extraordinary 
event as we celebrated the coming of Christ and the Spirit of 
Christmas through song. 

 
 
Hot Lunch Update:  Ordering Open Until Jan. 11th 
 
The A & W hot lunch that was cancelled today due to the school closure will be rescheduled and 
communicated to families in the new year. 

 Ordering remains open for families who wish to order beginning the week of January 
16th 

 The last chance to order will close on January 11th, 2023 

 To place an order, go to our school website www.hst.ycdsb.ca, and scroll down to the 
green Munch a Lunch icon.   

 Before ordering, please ensure that you have reviewed the hot lunch policies below. 

 

http://www.hst.ycdsb.ca/


 

Hot Lunch Policies Reminders: 

 No Refunds 
 Inclement Weather Days will be rescheduled as there will be no hot lunches on these 

days 
 Absent students on hot lunch days can arrange to pick up lunch or give it to a sibling on 

the same day only. Contact the office or email our hot lunch team 
at hs.hot.lunch@gmail.com 

 Due to Public Health requirements, we cannot store any lunches overnight.  Any 
unclaimed lunches will be disposed of. 

EQAO Free Parent Webinar 
 

 Free Parent EQAO Webinar - January 17, 2023 

 

Register for a free live webinar and learn about the EQAO Grade 3 and Grade 
6 assessments and highlights from the 2021–2022 assessment results.  
 

The live session will take place on January 17, 2023 from 6:30 pm to 7:15 pm 
followed by a Q&A with EQAO staff. 
 

Registration: www.eventbrite.ca/e/451955981507  

 

French Immersion Registration for Next Year 

 

The York Catholic District School Board is pleased to announce that the application process for 

the Regional French Immersion Program is currently underway for the 2023-2024 school year. 

Applications for grade 1 will continue to be accepted until January 20, 2023.  Families of 

students in Senior Kindergarten can begin registering for French Immersion now by clicking on 

the following link:  YCDSB French Immersion Program Link 

 

Please see the flyer below for more details. 

 

Kindergarten Registration for the 2023-2024 School Year 

 

Registration for the 2023-2024 school year begins on January 9th, 2023.  Please see the flyer 

below for more details. 

 

Yours in Catholic Education, 

Mr. A. Modica 

Principal 

anthony.modica@ycdsb.ca 

Important Dates: 

Monday, Jan. 9th  Hot Lunch: Delicious Greek 

 School Reopens 
 

Wed. Jan. 11th  Hot Lunch:  Pizza Pizza 
 

Fri. Jan. 13th  Hot Lunch:  A & W 
 

mailto:hs.hot.lunch@gmail.com
http://www.eventbrite.ca/e/451955981507
https://www.ycdsb.ca/frenchimmersion/application-forms-elementary/
mailto:anthony.modica@ycdsb.ca


 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


